
     

SUMMER SCHOOL  
EDUCATION AND EXPLORATION 

WELCOME TO THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR FROM THE TEXAS AVENUE STARS!  

Thanks to the vision of Assistant Superintendent Dr. LaKecia 
Hyman, Texas Avenue School Media Center received a full 
enhancement and technological upgrade. We celebrated the 
Grand Opening with Superintendent Dr. La’Quetta S. Small on 
June 20, 2023.   

During the summer, our students participated in 
intensive and targeted instruction that provided them 
with strategies to improve academic performance in 
both English Language Arts and Mathematics by way 
of S.T.E.M and Visual and Performing 
Arts.  Congratulations to our performers in the VPA 
performance of Pirates!! 

TEXAS AVENUE SCHOOL MEDIA CENTER 
RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 

Texas Avenue School’s theme for the 2023-2024 school year is the “Texas Avenue Stars”…Self Confident, Team Player, Active, 
Respectful Scholars. The TAS Staff displayed their stardom, energy and enthusiasm at the district convocation with the message 
that “We’re All in This Together!”  


